SGUL’s statement on Blackshaw Nursery
Blackshaw Nursery is sited on St Georges NHS Healthcare Trust grounds. The Nursery is an independent non-profit making charitable limited company, which is managed by a voluntary management committee comprising of nominees from St. George’s Healthcare NHS Trust, Wandsworth Primary Care Trust and directors

The majority of its nursery places are offered to St Georges NHS Healthcare Trust employees and these are subsidized by sizeable grants. Any additional spaces remaining after that allocation are offered as private places.

The university has met with representatives from Blackshaw Nursery to discuss the possibility of reserving some reduced-cost nursery places for SGUL staff and students. However only two places were likely to be available and at full cost to the university. On reflection it was agreed that allocation of two places would not support the majority of staff or student parents and so this option was discounted.

Childcare Vouchers 

SGUL operates a salary sacrifice scheme for staff parents. Working parents can exchange a part of their salary for the same amount of Childcare Vouchers and then use these to pay the childcare provider of their choice. Childcare Vouchers are non-taxable and do not attract either employer or employee National Insurance (NI) contributions. This saving can help significantly towards childcare costs. For further details staff should contact Marina Malorgio: Deputy Director of Human Resources on extension 5128 or by email: mmalorgi@sgul.ac.uk.
Student Parent Association

Student parents who would like practical advice and support on combining studying and parenting can contact the Students Parents Association for further advice and information.
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